
 

DIARY DATES 

Wednesday 6th March - Year 6 visit Down House. 

Thursday 7th March - World Book Day (see the separate letter from Mrs Colegate). 

Friday 8th March - 9am, Reception Class (Wrens) Learning Assembly. 

Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th March - Parents’ Evening meetings. 

Thursday 14th March - Science Parent Workshop with Mrs Pascal, 9am in the Learning Zone. 

Friday 15th March - Mental Health Student Ambassadors from Warlingham School visiting assembly. 

Wednesday 27th March - 5pm, Year 5 Parent Meeting for Sayers Croft. 

Thursday 28th March - 9am, Year 1 (Robins) Learning Assembly. 

Thursday 28th March - Last day of term. 

Monday 15th April - INSET day. 

Tuesday 16th April - Term 5 begins. 
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GIRLS’ FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT 

On Tuesday 27th February, a Year 5 and 6 girls’  

football team competed in the Tandridge  

Competition at Oxted School. Throughout the event, 

the girls played 4 matches against very high  

competition. Their footwork and knowledge of the 

game was superb, meaning that they only lost 1 game 

(3-0), drew 2 (both 1:1), and won 1 (1:0). However, 

their sportsmanship stood out - shaking the hands of 

every opposing team, encouraging each other when 

things didn’t go to plan and having fair discussion 

about positions of play. Miss Ward was very  

impressed! Overall we placed joint 2nd out of 5 

schools in the A pool of the competition. A massive 

congratulations to all that took part: 

Year 5 – Bella, Gracie 

Year 6 – Emily, Faith, Gabriella,  Holly, Xanthe 

ATTENDANCE 
Current class attendance : 

 

Reception Class - 94.9% 

Year 1 - 92.3% 

Year 2 - 97% 

Year 3 - 94.8%  

Year 4 - 96.1% 

Year 5 - 93.5% 

Year 6 - 98.9% Congratulations Year 6! 

TABLE TOP SALE 

The annual Table Top Sale took place to raise 

funds for this year’s chosen charity - The British 

Wildlife Centre.  It was a fantastic event - the 

stalls were overflowing with books and toys and 

the games were exciting!  Each year group 

worked brilliantly as a team to organise the  

afternoon and a special thank you to Mrs Knock 

and School Council for arranging the event for us 

all to enjoy!  We’re delighted to announce that 

we raised £388.95! 

https://britishwildlifecentre.co.uk/
https://britishwildlifecentre.co.uk/


  Aim High, Achieve More! 



  Aim High, Achieve More! 



Family Music 
A music class with easy and enjoyable 

songs and rhymes with actions to enjoy 

with your children. A time to relax and a 

chance to meet with other families. 

 

 

 

Classes are suitable for parents with  

children from 8 weeks to 4 years. 

These sessions will be running from 

Wednesday February 21st to March 27th 

from 1:30-2:30pm. Please book by      

calling 01959 571 694 or email us at                 

bigginhillcfc@bromley.gov.uk 
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